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Tillman, Mark

From: Nidhi Kashyap <Nidhi.Kashyap@WICOURTS.GOV>
Sent: Tuesday, September 29, 2020 1:17 PM
To: Franklin, Margo
Cc: Tillman, Mark
Subject: ACMA Contract

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of Milwaukee County. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

 
Dear Margo, 
 
The Association of Milwaukee County Attorneys has voted to accept the County’s offer of a 1% increase going back to 
pay period two.  Please accept my signature below as an electronic signature given the limitations of working from 
home.  Thank you. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Nidhi Kashyap 
ACMA President 
414-278-4435 
 


